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STATE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA 
lIOWA CITY 

COLLEGE OF DENTISTRY 

January 10,1952, 

Mr. Frederic Leopold 
Burlington 
Iowa 

Dear Mr. Leopold: 

At the meeting of the Cedar Rapids Bird Study Club at Coe College 
last Monday night,the article,written by Ries Tuttle,describing 
your experiences with Wood Ducks was discussed to a great extent 
and I was requested to contact you regawpding your appearing 
on the program of the Iowa Ornithologist Union, 
The state convention of the Iowa Ornithologists Union will 
be held in Cedar Rapids May 10 and 11 and the papers and speaches 
will be given May 10.1 am sure that every member will be delighted 
to hear you tell of your work with the Wood Ducks. 
We can not offer any financial remuneration to our speakers 3 
but I still hope that you will accept our whole hearted invitation 

to appear on our program. 

Sincerely 

GAY? Patek. 
Peter P, Laude 
Chrn.Program Committee 
Dental College 
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